
 
 

Sept 12, 2007 
 
American Telecommunications Certification Body, Inc. 
6731 Whittier Avenue 
Suite C110 
McLean, VA 22101 
 
FCC Tx ID : AB6NT1900MFRM3 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
This letter is to follow up with the email request that I sent to ATCB about removing the users manual 
document for FCC Tx ID AB6NT1900MFRM3 not to be accessible publicly in fcc.gov website. 
 
I acknowledge that this document was viewable to the public from the date of the grant of this filing in June 
until Sept 13, 2007. 
 
 
The email request I have sent to ATCB is attached below: 
 

From: Thomas Wong [mailto:thomaswg@nortel.com]  
Sent: 09/11/2007 2:34 PM 
 
My co-workers have informed me that a confidential document being listed in the FCC site under 
AB6NT1900MFRM3. 
The document that listed in the site is the users manual that I have filed to you as confidential 
document.  This is the way I have always filed and the users manuals have not been listed in the 
site. 
The users manual contains some sensitive information that only our customers could know.  As you 
know, we are selling basestation to very selective customers (not to general public) and we don't 
want the sensitive information to be listed in a public domain site. 
  
Thanks for your understanding. 
  
Regards, 
 
Thomas Wong 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Thomas Wong, 
Regulatory Prime 
Wireless Division, Nortel Networks  
Tel: 403-769-2425 Fax: 403-769-7806 
Email: thomaswg@nortelnetworks.com 


